
A Special Invitation
 to Our Local PTG Friends

As a  member of the local Piano Technicians Guild you are invited to a special
Open House to help familiarize you with the new Grand Piano Haus,  KAWAI
and specifically the Shigeru Kawai.

This is a chance to view our showroom and unique in-store performance hall as
well as our product line.  Spouses are certainly welcome and make sure to bring
your discerning palettes as wine, cheeses and other refreshments will be served.
Mr. Kitamura, a Shirgeru Artisan Technician from Japan will also be there to help
celebrate the opening of our new showroom.

Piano Technicians Open House:
Friday, December 12  4-8 PM

Grand Piano Haus location:
3640 West Dempster, Skokie, Illinois

An RSVP would be greatly appreciated. Simply call or email us and let us know
the approximate time you might be able to stop by.  We’re excited about showing
off our new piano dealership and explaining our commitment to offer the greater
Chicago area TRULY Grand Pianos backed by the finest in technical support.

We look forward to meeting you!

Fritz and Jeff Tasch

Phone 847.679.9160

email: jeff@grandpianohaus.com

A SHIGERU piano
is much more than the

intelligent application

of material, labor and

design. It is an art form

born not from the head,

but from the heart.

Thus, the craftsman

does far more than

simply "build" it... he

brings it to life.

The sensitive nurturing

of every part, every

joint, every subtle

nuance vests each piano

with an intangible

quality... a soul... that

lives on from genera-

tion to generation. And

those who own a

SHIGERU piano know

that they possess not

merely an instrument,

but a partner in the

musical pursuit of

dreams.

The home of
TRULYgrand pianos.


